
Docket Optical System - Fw: Quail Brush Application 

  
  
----- Original Message ----- 
From: Ellen's SBCGlobal Mail  
To: esolorio@energy.state ; Carolyn Chase ; Masada Disenhouse  
Sent: Wednesday, March 14, 2012 7:01 PM 
Subject: Quail Brush Application 
 
Dear Mr. Solorio: 
  
This project, the Quail Brush project (1-AFC-03) should not be approved. It would require 
redesignation of Open Spaces to Industrial. It is located adjacent to Mission Trails Regional 
Park - a lovely park used by a great number of people for an outdoor experience and 
wholesome recreation. 
  
  
An energy plant should not be built next to schools and parks. There is plenty of space in more 
remote locations if the project is even deemed necessary for San Diego - which is debatable. 
  
Please do not pursue this toxic project in it's current location any further. 
  
Thank You; 
  
Ellen Shively 
San Diego 
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